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Seabrook Board of Selectman & Manager 

Mr. Harold F. Eaton, Chairman 

Ms. Theresa Kyle, Vice Chair 

Mr. Aboul Khan, Secretary 

Mr. William Manzi, Manager 

I am writing to formally request that you accept the Seabrook Housing Authority’s nomination of 
Kelly MacDonald as a member of the Seabrook Housing Authority. Kelly would be a 
tremendous asset to the board, bringing a wealth of experience and a unique skill set from her 
work with the fire department. Her dedication to public service and her commitment to the 
community align perfectly with the mission of the Housing Authority. 

I am pleased to inform you that the board has unanimously expressed its support for this 
nomination. I believe that Kelly’s involvement will greatly benefit the Housing Authority and the 
residents it serves. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

  

Paul  M. Kelley 

Chairman


